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	Date 26 February 2016


Freedom of Information Request 1/2016 

Thank you for your email of 5 February 2016, in which you asked for the following information from the Civil Procedure Rule Committee (CPRC):

· Did the Civil Procedure Rule Committee pay for a NLA (Newspaper Licensing Agency) or CLA (Copyright Licensing Agency) media license in 2013-2014?

· If so, how much did the Civil Procedure Rule Committee pay for the licenses in 2013-2014 (please provide the figures separately)? 

· Did the Civil Procedure Rule Committee pay for other media licenses in 2013-2014? Please list any other media licenses the council subscribed to and how much was paid for them in 2013-2014.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the CPRC holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
The Civil Procedure Rule Committee did not pay for an NLA or CLA media license, or any other media licenses in 2013-2014.

You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
You have the right to appeal our decision if you think it is incorrect. Details can be found in the ‘How to Appeal’ section attached at the end of this letter.
Disclosure Log
​
You can also view information that the CPRC has disclosed in response to previous Freedom of Information requests. Responses are anonymised and published on our on-line disclosure log which can be found on the CPRC website: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/civil-procedure-rules-committee
​
Yours sincerely
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